To Whom It May Concern: January 26, 2014

My name is John Jobs and I am one of the Ministers of Music and the
Youth Choir director at Santa Rosa Christian Church. I am writing to
recommend Anastasia Miller-Youst as an outstanding member of a
community service outreach program with our church during the past
3 years, including this 2013-2014 season. Our group is called the “Joy
of His Way” youth choir and is led in partnership with my wife, Jean-
Marie. We have 21 years of experience in this ministry. Anastasia
has been fully involved with us from September 2010 to present and is
a valuable member of the group.

Our group meets every Thursday night from 7:00-8:30 for
rehearsal. In addition, we sing in church several times during the
year, organize and execute fundraisers for the group’s costs and
expenses, sing locally as well as in Sacramento at various elderly care
facilities and then culminate our season by going on a singing tour of
convalescent and retirement homes in Central & Southern California
during 'Spring Break’. Tour this year is Monday, March 17 through
Saturday, March 22nd as we travel, sing and are together 24/7, which
involves a huge commitment on everyone’s part. It has been pure joy
having Anastasia in our group and I can highly recommend her as a
selfless, cooperative, sweet, giving & loving individual who has
engaged this work with a heart of service. She is very talented and
has been very punctual & present throughout her time with us.

For more information and pictures of the group, you can visit our
website at: hitp://www.srchristianchurch.org/joy-of-his-way

Sincerely,

John Jobs

SRCC Music Ministry
(707) 542-0872 x109
ifiobs@sonic.net




